
Hello APUSH students,

Over the 2024-2025 school year, we will learn how to analyze historical documents, form
historical arguments, and craft well-written essays. This class requires students to be organized,
responsible, and ready to hit the ground running. I look forward to running with you.

To ensure that students will be prepared for the academic rigor of the course, a summer
assignment is required. I have created a classroom code on Khan Academy where, once you
join, you watch videos, read articles, and answer any questions. You're required to complete all
activities for UNIT 1 ONLY. You may, of course, continue working, but only unit 1 will be due
Thursday, August 15th. I can view your progress, and I advise you not to procrastinate until
the end of the summer! This is our code: E8H8M2WB

If you have any questions or concerns while completing this assignment, please contact me
at mwinston@truenorthcharter.org. I will check my email regularly.

Hope you have a great summer!

Warm Regards,

Mallory Winston


